
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

April 2021

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
WC APRIL 19TH - NURSERY BAKE OFF

(cakes to be sold on collection £1 per cake, donations go to the RSPCA)

APRIL 23RD - ST GEORGE’S DAY
Come dressed in red and white for our tea party.  

MONDAY 5TH JULY 2021 - NURSERY WILL BE 
CLOSED FOR A COMPANY TRAINING DAY

(to replace training day in January 2021 due to COVID-19)

MONDAY 3RD MAY - NURSERY CLOSED FOR THE 
BANK HOLIDAY 

FISHERFIELD FOREST SCHOOL DAY 
The children enjoyed our Fisherfield 
forest school event and had lots of fun 
exploring ice, mud and painting with 
natural resources such as stones and 
sticks. We built campfires and cooked 
our own garden tea of jacket potatoes. 
We competed against all our nursery 
sites as won a forest school started bag 
which we will have lots of fun using. 

CAMILLA’S CURIOUS LEARNER 
The children each week have been excited to 
discover the provocation item Camilla the swan has 
left for them to explore. These items have included 
pineapples, aubergines, ginger and dragon fruit. 
The children have had lots of fun exploring the 
items and discovering what is it, how it is cooked 
and what it tastes like. 

In May we will continue to develop our Library area and will be setting up story sacks which 
parents can borrow to use at home. Could parents please send in photographs on Parenzone 

of you sharing stories with your child as we would like to display them at nursery. 


